

Judith F. Wortkoetter, P.E. County Engineer Land Development Division (864) 467-4610

June 27, 2016

RE: Staff Update - Subdivision Administration

Sonya Dawson's last day with the County of Greenville is June 29th (Wednesday). Until the Subdivision Administrator position is filled, all Pre-Design Meetings will be scheduled through Sarah Tillinghast and held by Harold Moon in the Land Development Division office, Suite 3900. Lubov Radtke, Subdivision Plans Examiner, will remain in the Subdivision Administration office, Suite 4600 and will be reporting to Harold Moon during this time.

Please route Preliminary Plan Submittals and any corresponding questions to Kim Lindemann, Assistant Subdivision Administrator.

Sincerely,

Judith Wortkoetter, P.E.

County Engineer

## Contacts

Sarah Tillinghast, Administrative Assistant 864.467.4610 | stillinghast@greenvillecounty.org

Kim Lindemann, Assistant Subdivision Administrator 864.467.5764 | <u>klindemann@greenvillecounty.org</u>